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As Sierra Leone officially concludes its period of national mourning
following the tragic flooding and mudslides in the capital Freetown and
surrounding areas, the United States reiterates our profound sympathy and
extends our condolences to the people of Sierra Leone as they begin to heal
from this disaster.

Personnel from the U.S. Embassy in Sierra Leone, including from the U.S.
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, the Department of Defense, and
the U.S. Agency for International Development, have been working closely with
the Sierra Leonean Ministry of Health and Sanitation and the Office of
National Security to provide technical support and humanitarian assistance to
assist in the Government of Sierra Leone’s response.

The United States will continue to closely monitor the impact of the flooding
and mudslides and coordinate with the Government of Sierra Leone and
international partners on next steps in the recovery.
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